
Gardening Volunteer 
 

We are still appealing for 
help, from anybody 

interested in assisting with 
out allotment area. Please 
see Mrs Marrow if you, or 

someone you know, is 
interested. Thank you.  

 

Stars of the Week 
 

Purple: Vlad 

Green: Henry 
Red: Maggie 
Blue: Jacob 
 

 
 
 

Please ensure that you have 
registered on the ParentPay 
website. 
 
If you experience any problems 
activating your account or 
misplace your password, you will 
need to contact ParentPay 
directly via the web link below o 
Who We Help Go Cashless - 
ParentPay 

or 

Tel +44 (0) 2476 994820 

 
 

Secondary School Placements 
National Offer Day – 1st March 

2023 

On-time applications - if your 
application was submitted on or 
before the closing date, 31st October 
2022, you will be notified of your 
allocated school, by email, at some 
point. You will also be able to view 
your allocated school by logging into 
your Citizen Portal after midnight  

Late applications - if your application 
was submitted after the closing 
date, 31st October 2022, you will 
receive notification of your allocated 
school at a later date, by letter. Late 
allocations are not viewable via the 
Citizen’s Portal. 

Spring 2 Clubs 

 
All clubs for after half term will be 

payable via ParentPay. 
 

For children to attend, you must 
pay and give permission via the 

platform. 
 

Payment will no longer be taken 
via the office. Children will not be 
able to attend clubs without a pre-

paid booking and consent. 
 

A Class Dojo will be sent when 
clubs have gone live on ParentPay 

 
Clubs will commence on 28th 

February 2023 for 5 weeks at a 
cost of £4 per session. 

The last club will be on 30th March 
2023 

 

Parent Consultations 
Monday 13th February 2023 

If you have not yet booked a 
time slot, please see your child’s 

ClassDojo to see availability. 

 

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

@broadietweets 

Class of the Week 
BLUE  

 
 

*Coming Soon*  

Our very own Pirate Ship! 

Keep 

an eye out for a competition 

to choose the ship’s name. Get 

thinking! 

Duvet Winners 
COMING IN PJ’S ON 

FRIDAY 17TH February  
BLUE & PURPLE 

 

School will close on Friday 17th February at 3:20pm as usual. 

Children will return to school 27th February at 8:50am. 

Have a lovely half term break. 

https://www.parentpay.com/who-we-help/
https://www.parentpay.com/who-we-help/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/
http://www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk/


 

 


